
 

 

8th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
A reminder that applications for Sixth Form 2025/2026 are now open.  If you wish for your son or daughter 
to apply please use this link here to start the application Sixth Form.  Login details were previously emailed 
to students’ school email accounts. Interviews for Sixth Form will be held on 13th February 2025 so please 
ensure that applications are completed by 31st January 2025. Further information on the courses on offer 
can be found here.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form Team -  
sixthform@cleevepark-tkat.org 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss K Tangi 
KS5 Raising Standards Lead 
 

https://cleeveparkschool.applicaa.com/5?skip_modal=true
https://www.cleevepark-tkat.org/sixth-form/our-prospectus/
mailto:sixthform@cleevepark-tkat.org

